
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

July 11th 2022  

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 
On Thursday 21st July, at 2:00pm, Year 6 will be having their leavers’ assembly to 

which our Y6 families are invited to attend.  

This will be a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the successes of our Y6 children 

and the class of 2022! 

We will look back on your child’s time at our school and wish each child the best of 

luck as they move in to Year 7. 

We hope to see you all there! 

 

Many thanks for all your support,  

 

Mr Horan 


